
 

 
 

Universal Health Systems In-Network 
Announcement 
Date: 03/18/20 

SilverSummit Healthplan is pleased to announce the Universal Health Systems will be a participating 
provider for SilverSummit Medicaid members effective 4/1/2020.    

The following facilities are now in-network for all members in our Ambetter, Allwell and SilverSummit 
Healthplan Medicaid products: 

 Centennial Hills Hospital Medical Center 
 Desert Springs Hospital Medical Center 
 Henderson Hospital 
 Spring Valley Hospital Medical Center 
 Summerlin Hospital Medical Center 
 Valley Hospital Medical Center 
 Desert View Hospital 
 Northern Nevada Medical Center (Ambetter and Medicaid only) 

If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-844-366-2880. 
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